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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2023-24

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

2013-14

Flow

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 19-Feb-2024
The past week has been very wet (actual rainfall not available from local stations). The 
groundwater responded quickly by rising to 11" (29 cm) below ground level. The Bourne 
also responded to the rain by rising about 8 inches and is still high. Groundwater levels at 
Hazelberry and Everleigh have risen a little from last week but are now stable. QMF data 
not available this morning. More rain is forecast later this week which may cause further 
rises to groiundwater and river.
Next report due: w/b 26-Feb-2024

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this 
report emailed directly)


